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2 October, 2020 

Dear Parents,  

 

                                                                                                                                      

                                                                            

                                                          

 

I would like to welcome all the students and parents back to school and the new 

academic year. I also extend a warm word of welcome to the students and 

parents who have joined the ACEIA family this year, We hope that your journey 

with us will be a long and fruitful one. It has been a very long time since we were 

all together at school. It’s been an absolute pleasure seeing so many students 

return to school for physical lessons. We missed you all very much! 

 

To the best of our knowledge, ACE 

schools are the only schools that are 

offering the dual method of education 

at this time. We would like to ask for 

your patience and understanding with 

the implementation of our dual 

classes. 

 

We are extremely proud of the fact that 

we are providing simultaneous 

education to students in school and at 

home. It is not easy to ensure that all the 

technology cooperates with us at all 

times but I can assure you that we are 

doing our best to resolve the issues. 

 

Thank you to everyone for abiding by the SOPs. As a school, we are ensuring 

that staff and teachers follow them to the letter. We realise that it is not always 

easy to abide by them but it is for everyone’s safety. 
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Please take note of the following: 
MANNERS 

                                                                                                                               
  
 
                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                  
 
      
School Timing: 
Please adhere to the drop off and collection time of your child(ren). It is essential for all students to be at school by 7:55 and that they be 
collected at the proper time. Owing to the SOPs, we do not have a late room or staff that can supervise the students after school. Your 
assistance in this matter is highly appreciated. 
 
 
M Wessels 
PRINCIPAL 

Requests for students to attend physical classes only 
We have received a number of requests for this to be 
permitted. Even though we would love to be able to have all 
students attend physical classes all the time, we need to 
abide by the SOPs with respect to social distancing. We ask 
that you understand the situation from our perspective and 
that we are unable to accommodate everybody at the same 
time. 
 Please remind your child(ren) to 

display manners such as greeting 
staff, staying back from a doorway 
to let older people enter and to say 
Please and Thank You. They cost 
nothing but they make a world of 
difference.  
 

School Uniform 
Please ensure that your child attends school wearing 
the proper school uniform. We are encountering 
numerous instances of students not wearing black 
shoes and girls not tying up their hair.   
 


